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Dear Resident

Customer: _ BLANCO CONSTRUCTION
will soon begin performing construction in your
area. We greatly apologize in advance for the
inconvenience this may cause you.

Our experienced technicians will begin the project
on Tuesday, October 3Rd Thru

Friday, October 20th

during the time frame of 8:00am to 5:00pm.

Efforts will be made to minimize disruption to you
and to minimize the amount of time spent in your
area while we perform the following scope of
work:

Utility Excavation

Your comments and suggestions are important to us.

Please call 714-791-1938 if ffou have any questions
about this project. I you call, please mentlon job#

23UPE-0078.

Thank you for your cooperation and support while
we work to improve service.

Sincerely,

Name: Joel Blanco
Title: Project Manager
Blanco Construction, Inc.

Contractor for Customer: Blanco Construction
(714) 791-1938 Joel Blanco




